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MADISON   COUNTY   IS   UP   TO   TWELVE   CORONAVIRUS   CASES  
 
 
Anderson,   IN   -   Overnight   we   received   five   new   positive   COVID-19   test   results   in   Madison   County,  
IN. With   these   five   additional   cases,   we   are   now   at   twelve   positive   COVID-19   cases.    Of   the   five  
cases   4   are   females   and   1   male.     The   female   patients   were   20,   31,   41,   and   18   while   the   male   patient  
is   67.    Covid-19   does   not   discriminate   against   any   age   or   sex,   everyone   must   take   precautions   to  
remain   safe   and   healthy.    The   best   way   to   protect   yourself   is   to   practice   social   distancing   and   Stay  
Home.    Here   is   a   slide   showing   the   demographics   of   the   COVID-19   cases   in   the   State   of   Indiana.    
 

 
 
We   have   setup   an   email   address   for   citizens   to   ask   questions,   or   report   businesses   who   are   not   in   compliance   with   our  
Public   Health   Order   issued   in   Madison   County,   IN.     You   can   email   our   staff   at    healthdept@madisoncounty.in.gov .    For  
coronavirus   updates   in   Madison   County,   please   follow   us   on   Facebook   and   use   our    COVID-19   web   page    as   your   official  
sources   of   information   in   Madison   County,   Indiana.   
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